
 

Construction Notice 

Lane Closures for Utility Relocations on 156 Street Between 96 Avenue and 98 

Avenue 

AREA 5 

 

This is a supplemental notice for work previously mentioned in the following notice: Utility 

Relocations on 156 Street/Meadowlark Road between 88 and 100 Avenue 

 

Marigold crews continue to relocate the utility line along Meadowlark Road/156 Street 

between 88 Avenue and 100 Avenue. The utility line currently sits in the middle of 

Meadowlark Road/156 Street. It will be shifted to the west side of the road where Marigold 

with connect the line and tie-ins to properties along 156 Street. 

 

Starting on or around July 4, 2022, Marigold crews will begin works between 96 

Avenue and 98 Avenue.  

 

To accommodate this work, traffic on 156 Street will be shifted east and reduced to a single 

lane in either direction. Work will progress from south to north, beginning at 96 Avenue 

and continuing to 98 Avenue. During this time, motorists can expect full east/west closures 

at 96 Avenue and then later at 98 Avenue. When work begins at 97 Avenue, the westbound 

lane will be closed, but the eastbound lane will remain open. 

 

Construction is expected to last approximately three weeks at each location. Accesses will 

be reopened as work is completed. 

 

Residents can expect temporary parking bans on 156 Street.  Pedestrian access will be 

maintained; however, detours will be in place. This project will occur during daytime hours 

(7 a.m. – 9 p.m.) and is expected to last approximately two months.  

 

To accommodate this work, the public will be impacted in the following ways: 

• This work will occur during daytime hours (7 a.m. – 9 p.m.). 

• Work will be performed within a Moving Work Zone - work will not be fixed 

to one location but will move from site-to-site 

• Crews will work from south to north. 

• Work is expected to last approximately three weeks on each block. 

• There will be parking restrictions in place while the work occurs. 

• Traffic on 156 Street will be shifted east. 

• Traffic on 156 Street will be reduced to one lane in either direction. 

• Pedestrian traffic will be maintained; however, detours will be in place. 

• This work is expected to last two months. 

https://vlwcommprod.blob.core.windows.net/vlwcomm-files/dbb66509-d747-4d73-a07c-6b15b3818fdc-ce9b08f7-e3ea-48f9-bcb2-63ae075c9de9-1-Mar-22%20156%20St%2088-100%20Ave%20Utility%20Relocates.pdf
https://vlwcommprod.blob.core.windows.net/vlwcomm-files/dbb66509-d747-4d73-a07c-6b15b3818fdc-ce9b08f7-e3ea-48f9-bcb2-63ae075c9de9-1-Mar-22%20156%20St%2088-100%20Ave%20Utility%20Relocates.pdf


 

156 Street between 96 Avenue and 98 Avenue 

 
 

The information in this bulletin is current to June 20, 2022. Please note that all dates are 

approximate and weather dependent. We thank you for your patience and understanding during 

the construction of the Valley Line West LRT project.  Marigold Infrastructure Partners is excited 

to be a part of Edmonton’s economic recovery. 

Contact Us 

Marigold Infrastructure Partners (for construction inquiries) 

Visit: marigoldinfra.ca 

Email:  public@marigoldinfra.ca 

Call:  780-412-2183 

mailto:public@marigoldinfra.ca


City of Edmonton (for general project inquiries) 

Visit: edmonton.ca/valleylinewest 

Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 

Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 

 

mailto:lrtprojects@edmonton.ca

